
 

MID-WINTER CHRISTMAS DINNER 

 
A very successful function celebrating Mid-Winter was held on Thursday 23 June at Bistro 52 

in Lower Cuba St. 

This is a training restaurant and the trainees had prepared an interesting, high quality menu 

with the presentation and serving of a very high standard. 19 members, 3 prospective 

members and 12 friends were agreed that the 2 Course for $30 or 3 Course for $40 was 

excellent value. It was a little disappointing to know that we were dependent on friends of 

Jenny and Graham Wigley to make our group of a sufficient size for us to book this venue. 

 

The evening was completed by the arrival of “Mother Christmas” aka Lynnda Bouzaid, who 

appropriately presented gifts to everyone who had remembered to add to the pile to be 

distributed. 

 

A very enjoyable evening in the usual Friendship Force friendly atmosphere 

 

  
 


